

Hethersett Woodside Infant and Nursery School March 2012 NEWSLETTER

No 7

Sustainability Week

At Woodside one of our goals this year is to take some actions to becoming a more sustainable school.



The eco-council have been working hard with Mrs Ruffle and Mrs Woodrow to help with this project.

Next week we are highlighting energy saving as part of our work. The ecocouncil will talk about their work in an assembly on Monday. Each class will undertake some curriculum work during the week connected to this theme. We have declared Wednesday 'Switch It Off' day. We are trying to help the children understand how saving energy can save money and the world's precious resources. Can you help with this at home? How many lights are left on when rooms are empty? Can you put on an extra jumper instead of the heater when watching tv? We would like to hear about your ideas!





Cash 4 schools

Thank you for your support with this scheme. We raised £74.70 for the school funds



NICE time begins again

Our new cycle of NICE time activities have started up again with our Year 1 and 2 children on Friday afternoons. This half term we are offering Clay, First Aid, Sporting Fun, Sunny Story Club, Sign Language, Gardening, Creative Computing, Hama Bead Design and Music. We are always keen for any parent to come and help with these fun activities so if you have a CRB check and would like to share an hour with us on Friday afternoons please let us know.



Hethersett Woodside Infant and Nursery School March 2012 NEWSLETTER

No 7

Nursery Information Evening for Prospective Families wishing to join Nursery Thursday 29th March 7.00pm

We are fast approaching the time when we will be allocating Nursery places for September 2012. We do have a comprehensive waiting list but this year we are offering an information evening for anyone interested in joining our nursery. This will give any new families the opportunity to look around the school and Nursery and learn about what goes on at Woodside Infant and Nursery School. If you know of any families that may be interested please let them know!

Attendance Update

Our attendance figures are looking good at this point in the year and we thank you for your support in ensuring children attend school each day. This is helping our children to make better progress.

Please remember that holidays can only be authorised in term time under *exceptional* circumstances. This is because any time off school has an impact on the progress which children make at school.

Parent - Teacher Interviews

Parents – teacher interviews will take place on

Wednesday 14th March from 3.30 -6.30pm and Thursday

15th March from 4.30 – 7.00pm. Teachers will be happy
to discuss your child's progress and experiences to date.

Please note on this occasion it will be for parents/carers
only. You will find sign up sheets in each class from

Wednesday afternoon. Please sign up for a 10 minute slot.

Nursery will also be organising parent-teacher interviews on these dates.

Dates for your diary:

Wednesday 7th March - Friends of Woodside meeting – 7.30pm

Monday 12th March – Y1 Multi Skills

Wednesday 14th March – Parents Evening 3.30 – 6.30pm

Thursday 15th March – parents Evening – 4.30 – 7.00pm

Monday 19th March – Y2 Trip to Olympic Stadium

Tuesday 27th March – Class photos

Thursday 29th March - New parents Nursery Information Evening.

Friday 30th March – Easter Holidays start 3.05pm

Monday 16th March – School starts 8.50am

Thursday 3rd May – YR Multi skills

Thursday 31st May Y1 Dance Show – Open Venue

Friday 1st June – Jubilee Celebrations

Friday 1st June - Half Term begins 3.05pm.